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December 20, 2023 

 
 
Re: Higgins Canyon Rd Road Work/Closure  
 
 
The Department of Public Works would like to provide brief updates to property 
owners/residents on the two slip-out repair projects along Higgins Canyon Road. 
 
Slip-out repair near 2665 Higgins Canyon Road: 

 Work is near completion.  
 This section of the road will be open no later than 12/23/2023.  

Slip-out repair near 2180 Higgins Canyon Road: 

 Construction activities near 2180 Higgins Canyon Road will require a full road 
closure to all pedestrian and vehicular traffic.  

 Full closure will start the first week of January 2024 to March 2024.  
 All pedestrian and vehicular traffic will be required to utilize Purisima Creek Road as 

a detour during the road closure. 

Project Updates During Construction 
We will be posting periodic updates and information during the road construction Project, 
which will be posted on our website, as follows: 
 
-      Web Link:  https://www.smcgov.org/publicworks  

  

-      Click on “Projects” near the top of the page 
-      Next, click on “Our Projects” 
-      Next, click on “2023 Slip-Out Repairs Near 2180 Higgins Canyon Road” 
-      Or use the QR Code on the right to access the Project webpage  

https://www.smcgov.org/publicworks/2023-slip-out-repairs-near-2180-
higgins-canyon-road   

 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
 
 
 
Encl.:   Slip-out Repair Near 2180 Higgins Canyon Road map 
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